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27.02.15
English
In English we will be looking at traditional tales and comparing traditional stories with more modern alternatives. We will be reading the Princess and the Pea and then looking at another version which tells the story from the Pea’s point of view!

Maths
In Maths next week we will be looking at measure and particularly weight. We will compare the weights of different objects and use this to put them in order from lightest to heaviest. We will also try rounding numbers to the nearest 10; remember the rhyme, 1 to 4 hit the floor, 5 to 9 climb the vine! We will also practise our doubling and halving skills.
Topic

In Science we will be investigating which material is best for building a wall. In topic work we will be continuing our work on finding out where food comes from.
RE
This week we will be looking at what happens when a baby is baptised. If you have any photos or objects from when you were baptised we would love to see them. 
Other notes

Thursday is World Book day where we will be doing lots of fun book related activities. Who will you be dressing up as?
Spellings

It is lovely to see so many children practising their spellings each week. The spellings we send home are linked to the phonics work the children are doing. In the books there is also a list of key words which the children will use frequently in their writing. Please practise a few of these each week too.

Thank you,

Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
